Maxrch 13, 1964

AIR MAIL

Dr. C. Barker Jdrgzensen
Zoophysiological Laboratory
University of Copenhagen
Copenhagen, Denmark

Dear Sir:

With reference to your publication “"Efficiency of growth
in Mytilus edulis etc." (Wature, vol. 170, p. 714, 1952), have you
done similar work on the oysters? Perhaps you know of some pertinent
publications on oysters?

I have been much occupied with various aspects of fossil
and living oysters and am nov trying to summarize some of the
available data.

Very truly yours,

H. B. 8tenzel
HBSs jmf

Encl: 3 separates on oysters
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